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The second round of Leahy Institute grants has been launched by the UVM Leahy

Institute for Rural Partnerships.

These grants support collaborations between UVM faculty, staff, and students on the one

hand and Vermont communities, organizations, governments, and businesses on the

other to address rural challenges in our state.  

Letter of Intent submissions are due Friday, September 13, 2024.  

This recorded webinar explains the application process (which has changed for the

second round).

FAQs are posted on the Leahy Institute website. 

If you have specific questions about your proposed project, please reach out to Emma

Spett at emma.spett@uvm.edu. 
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